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From: Adam Fox 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 2:23:14 PM
To: Brandin, Tony 
Subject: Renewal
Importance: Normal
Sensitivity: None

EXTERNAL	SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

Tony,

This email is to confirm that Foxster Opco, LLC DBA CTS Software would like to exercise our option to extend the first option
for the APTS-21 ITS contract and we will not be doing any price increase leaving the existing pricing valid during the renewal
term.  Thank you very much for your consideration.  
 

 
CTS Software Disclaimer Foxster Opco, LLC, dba CTS Software (CTS) accepts no liability for the content of this communication,
or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless that information is
subsequently confirmed in writing. Any views or opinions presented in this communication are solely those of the author and
do not necessarily represent those of CTS. Confidentiality Notice: This communication, including any files or attachments
transmitted with it may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended only for the individual or entity to
which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you are advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution or other
use of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please immediately notify the
sender via telephone at 800-555-3546 or by return e-mail and delete the communication from your system.
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RON DESANTIS 
GOVERNOR 

Florida Department of Transportation 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 

 
 
JARED W. PERDUE, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 
 

June 28, 2023 
 
Mr. Adam Fox 
CTS Software 
PO Box 57 
Swansboro, NC 28584 
 
Re: TRIPS-21-S-CTS Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITS)/Technology Solutions for Public Transit 
 
Dear Mr. Fox, 

The Florida Department of Transportation has received CTS Software’s request to hold the pricing for the 
First Option Year, June 29, 2023, thru June 28, 2024, under the TRIPS-21-S-CTS Intelligent Transportation 
Systems (ITS)/Technology Solutions for Public Transit contract.  
 
Your firm may now accept orders from individual agencies within the State of Florida for First Option Year. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Lynn (Tony) Brandin, CPM, FCCM 
FDOT Transit Operations Manager 
 
Cc:          Gabrielle Matthews, FDOT Rail and Transit Manager 
                Carlton Allen, CUTR/TRIPS Program Manager 

Lazara Stinnette CUTR/ TRIPS Assistant Program Manager 
Tina Roberts, CUTR/TRIPS Procurement Director 
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